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Posler, Kathryn

From: Ruenger, Jeffrey
Sent: Friday, March 10, 2023 4:12 PM
To: Posler, Kathryn
Subject: RE: Rezoning pinnacle peak and Los portones

lalzen@msn.com 
 

From: NoReply <NoReply@Scottsdaleaz.gov>  
Sent: Friday, March 10, 2023 8:07 AM 
To: Projectinput <Projectinput@Scottsdaleaz.gov> 
Subject: Rezoning pinnacle peak and Los portones 
 

I am opposed to the rezoning of the land at Pinnacle Peak and Los Portones for a doggie day 
care. There are many houses right next to the area and a facility like this causes a lot of 
barking and noise. Also, currently it is very difficult to exit Los Portones onto Pinnacle Peak 
with the amount of traffic now. This facility will create much more of a problem. -- sent by 
Loreen leitzen (case# 1-ZN-2023) 
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